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TOWN OF BROADWAY 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

JANUARY 4, 2022 
 
 

 A special meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held on Tuesday, January 
4, at 3:00 p.m. at the Council Chamber, 103 North Main Street, Broadway, North 
Carolina. 
 
 Board members present were Mayor Donald Andrews, Commissioners Tommy 
Beal, April Collins, Lynne Green, and Jim Paschal.  Also, Town Manager John Godfrey, 
Eddie Thomas, and Town Clerk Laura Duval were present.  
 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Andrews.   
 
Mayor Andrews presented a budget amendment for approval. $20,000 will be 

moved from Fund Balance to Parks & Rec – Dam Project as needed for grant research 
on the Watson Lake Dam project. Commissioner Paschal made the motion to approve 
the budget amendment. The motion was seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Beal. Motion 
carried unanimously. 

 
With no further business to come before the Town Board, Mayor Pro Tem Beal 

made the motion to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Commissioner 
Paschal. Motion carried unanimously to adjourn. 
 
 
 
            
      Donald F. Andrews 
      Mayor 
 
 
 
      
Laura K. Duval 
Town Clerk 
 
 


